
Big News!
The 3rd annual middleween is back!

new surprises, more prizes and twice the fun!

Middleween is the middle school’s very own 
ms only area at the carnival

Please contribute 8 Movie-size candy boxes or 4 bags of Halloween candy 

per Middle School student in your family
 

Collection boxes will be in the S&T office starting this week

We ALSO need volunteers to:

	 Donate candy prizes, i.e. giant gummy bears, giant Nerd boxes, etc.
		  For specific requests, go to: http://a.co/ddCT2Hk 
		  (or find the link at portergaud.edu/halloween)

	 Volunteer at the Carnival:
		  Set up games the of the carnival
		  Work the games during the carnival
 

We are excited to involve the Middle School & families in this special way!
Please contact Jill Curb at jillcurb@gmail.com 

or go to 
www.portergaud.edu/about-us/parent-association/halloween-carnival

We need your help!

please 
no chocolate, 

No peanut butter
No Gum

Thank You!!!


